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_ Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: MichaeLSheehan@libertyutilities.com

March 10, 2017

Via Electronic and First-Class Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 16-383
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. U/b/a Liberty Utilities
Request for Change in Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

By letter dated March 6, 2017, the Commission extended until today, March 10, 2017,
the deadline for filing a settlement agreement in this matter. On behalf of Liberty Utilities
(Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I write to ask the Commission to extend
that deadline to March 14, 2017, which date will still comply with Puc 203.20’s requirement to
file such agreements no less than five days before the March 21, 2017, hearing date. The
parties continue to diligently work through the many issues involved in a settlement in this
docket.

All parties assent to the requested extension.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

; I/ ‘(-(-t’ -

Michael i. Sheehan

cc: Service List
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